june 1B . 2018

West Extension Irrigation District
PO Box 100
Irrigon, OR 97844-0100

REFERENCE: Transfer T-8715

We have received your application for extension of the time limit to make complete
application of water under Transfer T-8715. We also have your fees in the amount of
$670.00. A copy of the receipt is enclosed.

The application indicates reasonable diligence toward completion of the proposed
project. The time limit to make complete application of water is extended to October 1,
2012. The order approving the extension was entered June  , 2018, at Volume 108,

Page .

If you have any questions, please contact the transfer section at 503-986-0807.

Kind regé;rds,

A

Tamera Smith
Natural Resource Specialist
Transfer and Conservation Section

Enclosure

ce: Watermaster #5




